
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten News from 
Miss Bower’s Class 
November 8, 2013 

 

Our Week! 
This week we took some time to discuss non-fiction and why we read it. I 
explained to the kiddos that we read non-fiction texts to learn something 
new. It is a kind of book that is filled with true information. We focused 
on bats and learned many things about them through our non-fiction 

read aloud. Ask your child about echolocation, what nocturnal means, or 
how bats sleep! This is only some of the information we learned  
In math we worked with measurement towers and measured things 

around the room to see if they were shorter or longer than our towers. 
We also started talking about what it means to compare two objects or 

numbers. I hope you have a wonderful weekend!  
Don’t forget: NO SCHOOL on Monday!  

 

 
This can be sent in any time 

on or before 11/15 

 
Clifford is 
going home 

with,  
Angelica! 



Important Dates: 

November 11- Veteran’s Day-

NO SCHOOL! 

November 25- Evening 

Conferences 

November 26- Morning 

Conferences, NO SCHOOL 

November 27-29- NO 

SCHOOL 

 

 

Conferences 

If you have not signed up for a 

conference there is still time! I have 

open slots on Tuesday November 

26th at 8:25 and 8:50 or Monday, 

November 25th at 5:20. 

Conferences are 20 minutes long.  

I will send out reminders next week 

with the dates you have signed up 

for! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of the Great Read 

Alouds from this Week! 

 
 

Stellaluna- Janell Cannon 
 

Bats and Their Homes- 
Deborah Chase Gibson 

 
 
 

Save the Date!  
 

On December 16th, at 1:45 in 
the afternoon, our class will be 

singing in a Holiday Program with 
3 other kindergarten classes.  

More details and information will 
be given as the date gets closer!  
This is a very special event that I 
hope all can attend.  If you can, 

please save the date! 
 
 

Art smocks were sent 
home to be washed!! 

Please send them back 
on Tuesday!! 


